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Friday 29th April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

The Year 2 Team would like to invite you to a meeting on Friday 6th May 2022, to 

discuss the Key Stage 1 SATs tests for 2022.  KS1 SATs testing begins the week 

commencing Monday 16th May. 

 

During our meeting there will be a short presentation about the SATs tests and an 

opportunity for you to get answers to any questions you may have.  We will 

provide parents who attend with some materials that you might find useful in 

supporting your child.  We will begin at 8:45am and the meeting will last for about 

half an hour.  

 

We hope to see you all there.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

The Year 2 Team 
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